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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2015 3:10 PM
To: 'Ed.Ralston@Phillips66.com'; 'ryost@platinum-energy.net'
Cc: Dennis Dettloff; Jasmine Senn (jasmine@aeei.com); 'ahamid@praediumgroup.com'; 

Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO356 and GeoTracker Global ID  T0600100201, BP #11117, 7210 

Bancroft, Oakland, CA 

Dear Mr. Ralston and Mr. Yost,  

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has reviewed the case file including the recently submitted document
entitled Corrective Action Plan (CAP) dated October 22, 2015.  The CAP was prepared by Antea Group (Antea) at the
request of ACEH, which requested preparation of a Feasibility Study/Corrective Action Plan (FS/CAP) in its letter dated
August 19, 2015.  Based on ACEH’s review of the referenced document and our case file, ACEH requests a meeting to
discuss work performed to date and develop a strategy to move the case toward closure. 

Therefore, please coordinate your schedules and provide ACEH several dates and times during which a meeting can be
scheduled for mid- to late January.  ACEH staff will select dates and times from your list to arrange the meeting.  Please 
provide the list of available dates and times by January 4, 2016.    

ACEH is in the process of preparing a bullet list of discussion topics for the meeting and will distribute it by the end of this 
week.   

Thank you for your cooperation.  Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call
me at (510) 567-6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org. 

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


